WATER

July 15, 1993 RESOURCES

DEPARTMENT1

CITY OF MOLALLA
PO BOX 598
MOLALLA OR 97038

REFERENCE: Transfer 6978

We received your transfer application, map, land use form, and
check for $205. The transfer application should not have been
filed. We are returning the application and fees.

The transfer application requested to change the point of
diversion under water use permit 23158. The date for complete
application of water under the permit is October 1, 1995. Water
right transfers may only be made for certified water rights.
Since it will be some time yet before a water right certificate
is requested for this permit, we may not accept the transfer
application.

I spoke to Robert George, your CWRE. I explained the options
available to accomplish what you would like to do. He will be
explaining those options to you.

If you have any questions, please call the Water Rights Section,
(503) 378-3739.

Sincerely,

LARRY H. NUNN
Senior Water Rights Specialist

LHN:jh
enclosures

cc: Lee Engineering, Inc.

3850 Portland Rd NE
Salem, OR 97310
(503) 378-3739

FAX (503) 378-8130



